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https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/addressing-the-local-audit-backlog-in-england-consultation/local-audit-delays-joint-statement-on-update-to-proposals-to-clear-the-backlog-and-embed-timely-audit
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Whilst the 2022/23 audit is still incomplete, we are unable to finalise our timetable. We will provide an update on 

this when more information becomes available. We understand that, subject to the outcome of the consultations 

referred to previously, it is possible that the predecessor auditor will issue a disclaimed opinion on the 2022/23 

mailto:awalling@bishopfleming.co.uk
mailto:nhollis@bishopfleming.co.uk


accounts. This will have an impact on our proposed work timetable. We will continue to liaise with management on 

an ongoing basis regarding this and keep the Audit and Standards Committee informed.
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https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/YbedCBLQRSDBLE2UzunT-?domain=psaa.co.uk/
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